
CITY OF SPARKS, NV 

COMMUNITY 

SERVICES 

DEPARTMENT 

  
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Marilie Smith, Administrative Secretary 
 
Subject: Report of Planning Commission Action 
 
Date:  November 26, 2018 
 
RE: PCN18-0048 - Consideration and possible recommendation to the Sparks City 

Council of approval of a Tentative Map for a 69-unit, multi-family residential 
townhome subdivision on a site 7.72 acres in size in the MF2/PUD (Multi-
family/Vistas Planned Unit Development) zoning district located at 2255 Los 
Altos Parkway, Sparks, NV. 

 

Please see the attached excerpt from the November 1, 2018 Planning Commission 
meeting transcript. 
 

 






























































































